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Esennve Vwe PresMent i

V. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission-
Attn: Document Control Desk
Washington, D.C. 20555

SUBJECT: COMANCHE PEAK STEAM ELECTRIC STATION (CPSES)
DOCKET HOS. 50-445 AND 50-446
SAFEGUARDS AREA FAN COOLERS

SDAR: CP-86-22 (SUPPLEMENTAL REPORT-UNIT 1)
'(FINAL REPORT-UNIT 2)_

Genclemen:

On July 8, 1987, by our letter logged TXX-6551, we notified you of a
reportable deficiency involving the capacity-of the present fan cooler design
in the safeguards area to adequately handle the heat load in several rooms.
The purpose of this letter is to update the status of the corrective action
implementation schedule. Our last report was logged TXX-88239, dated February

.24, 1988.

In TXX-88239, we stated that the scheduled completion date for the Unit I
chilled water rebalancing and engineering review of appropriate startup test
procedure acce)tance criteria was June 30, 1988. This date is no longer
achievable. T1e current Startup test schedule indicates that these activities
will be completed approximately three weeks prior to scheduled fuel load for
Unit 1.

The necessary Unit 2 calculations and any associated design modifications will
be completed prior to Unit 2 fuel load.

Very truly yours,

W. G. Counsil

GLB/grr

c-Mr. R. D. Martin, Region IV
Resident inspectors, CPSES (3)
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